
Notice of Exit Application from the non-household retail market

In accordance with regulation 9(1) of The Water and Sewerage Undertakers (Exit from
Non-household Retail Market) Regulations 2016 (the “Regulations”), Veolia Water Projects
Limited hereby gives notice that it has made an exit application to DEFRA to exit the
non-household retail market.

In accordance with regulation 9(3) of the Regulations, Veolia Water Projects Limited confirms
that:

1. The date of the exit application was 21 April 2022.

2. The acquiring licensee is Veolia Water Retail (UK) Limited.

3. The requested exit date is now 1 October 2022.

Any queries should be directed via email to businesswater@veolia.co.uk or via telephone to
0203 567 8174.
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